
From: Coello, Catherine
To: MCP-Chair
Subject: FW: Brooke Meadow Preliminary Plan Amendment Number: 11994013A
Date: Wednesday, October 23, 2024 10:16:14 AM

From: Laura Young <jyoung1602@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 6:02 PM
To: Server, Jeffrey <Jeffrey.Server@montgomeryplanning.org>
Subject: Brooke Meadow Preliminary Plan Amendment Number: 11994013A

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Exercise caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or
responding.

October 22, 2024

Plan: Brooke Meadow Preliminary Plan Amendment Number:
11994013A

My husband, Joseph Young, and I, Laura Young, OPPOSE the
Proposal for Request for new 5-year Adequate Public Facility period for
remaining five (5) unbuilt lots on Preliminary Plan No. 119940130, which
was approved for 27 lots for 27 single-family dwelling units located at
the northeast quadrant of the intersection of Brooke Road and Chandlee
Mill Road.

We live on Brooke Road near this instersection. Our neighborhood is
already a diverse neighborhood. I don’t like how it will affect our
neighborhood in many ways. We are elderly and unable to attend this
meeting.

This was short notice of this plan change so I unfortunately am
responding hours late on this matter.

Sincerely,
Laura Young
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